
The Student Sustainability Committee (SSC) seeks new Faculty 

Member-Advisors for the 2018-2019 academic year. SSC is a group of 

12 students dedicated to improving sustainability at the University of 

Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. With the help of 10 faculty and staff 

that serve as member-advisors, SSC meets to review and select 

projects that receive funding from two student fees, the Sustainable 

Campus Environment Fee and the Cleaner Energy Technologies Fee. 

Both of these student fees bring in over $1.1 million annually, which 

is one of the largest sustainability funds of its kind in the United 

States. 

Advisors can expect to commit one-hour per week to SSC, including: 

Attending a biweekly one-hour meeting. 

Attending two three-hour voting meetings per semester. 

Providing students with insight & expertise from your professional & 

research experience. 

WEBSITE: SSC.SUSTAINABILITY.ILLINOIS.EDU | FACEBOOK: @UIUCSSC

If interested, please contact Cathy Liebowitz, the SSC Coordinator at 
cwl1517@illinois.edu or 217-300-6429 


